
This is B-17G crash site is located near the top of the peak of the Fortuna mountain range west of Phoenix, Arizona.  This B-17 hit 
the mountain near the top on a training mission in 1944. Had they been another 100 feet or so higher in altitude they would have 

missed the peak. My son Thomas and I hiked up the steep terrain of the mountain to get to this crash site.    
 

There is a YouTube video of our adventure on our channel “Scale modeling with Mike Ashey”  






































































































